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Hello, Returning Student! 
 
On behalf of everyone at Pitt-Johnstown I want to let you know how excited we are to be welcoming 
you back to campus next week!  We hope you had a great summer!  Before you arrive next week, I 
wanted to pass along some important information.  
 
CHECK-IN 
Upper-class student arrival is Sunday, August 28 between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m.  Please report directly to 
your assigned check-in location to pick up your room key (mailbox keys can be picked up in the 
Mailroom during regular business hours): 
 

• LLC:  
Terrace Room (first floor) 

• CPA:  
First floor lobby 

• North Lodges (Briar, Hawthorn, Heather, Foxfire & Larkspur):  
Briar 1 

• Townhouses:  
Highland 8 

• Willow Hall:  
First floor lobby 

 
Here are a few reminders: 

• Room changes will be available the second full week of the semester.  All students will receive an 
email at that time explaining the process.  

• You can begin using your meal plan when you arrive on campus.  Retail locations will open at 4 p.m.  
Be sure to check out our two newest locations: Tso Good and The Pizza Pitt!  More dining 
information is available here.  

• Meal Plan changes can be made through the third day of the semester.  To request a change, please 
visit the Johnstown Campus Housing & Dining Services task center at my.pitt.edu.  Or, send an email 
with your request to upjmeals@pitt.edu (be sure to send the email from your Pitt email account). 

• Please be sure to read the Residential Handbook, which will be available in your room when you 
arrive.  This document contains important information regarding your residential experience.  

https://www.johnstown.pitt.edu/dining-services/campus-dining-locations-hours
http://my.pitt.edu/
mailto:upjmeals@pitt.edu


• If you are coming from a distance you are welcome to ship your belongings in advance and we can 
have them delivered to your room.  Address the boxes with the following details (if your name and 
building & room number are not on the shipping label we cannot guarantee delivery to your room): 

 
Your Name (Resident) 
Pitt-Johnstown 
450 Schoolhouse Road 
Your Building & Room # 
Johnstown, PA  15904 

 
All of the housing-related information you need, including a link to our Fall Move-In Day page, is 
available on our website www.johnstown.pitt.edu/Housing. 
  
If you or your parents have questions, just ask us!  You can reach us by phone at 814-269-7115 or via 
email at upjhousing@pitt.edu.  Your safety is our priority, and we only share very limited information 
with anyone other than you.   So, if you or your parents have questions we recommend that you call 
us personally.  To confirm your identity, please send email messages from your Pitt email account if 
communicating via email.  Or, if you call us, be sure to know your student ID number because we will ask 
you for it.   
 
Thank you for taking the time to read this lengthy email, and please share it with any family members 
who would be interested in seeing it.  
 
See you next week! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Robert W Knipple 
Executive Director 

http://www.johnstown.pitt.edu/Housing
mailto:upjhousing@pitt.edu

